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Webinar - English as an Additional Language Program  

 
Dear Parent, 
 
We are excited to inform you about the initiation of English as an Additional Language (EAL) program 
at our school. This program aims to provide additional support to students in developing their English 
language skills. 
 
The EAL department invites parents of students, who are part of the EAL Program, to a Webinar. The 
purpose of this webinar is to orient parents on all the EAL provisions and support provided at school. 
 
Please note the following details: 
Date: 7th December 2023, Thursday 
Time: 2.00 p.m. – 3.00 p.m. 
Webinar Link: https://gemseducation.zoom.us/j/94557414008 

 
Your support is crucial in making this program a success. Together, we can provide a positive and 
enriching environment for your child's language learning journey. 
 
We eagerly look forward to your active participation in the upcoming webinar. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander                                       آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
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